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The Mayor and City Council shall discuss and possibly take action on approving a marketing agreement with
Utility Service Partners to educate the community about the Service Line Warranty Program available to the
residents of Maricopa. Discussion and Action.

During the August 1, 2017 Council Work Session meeting, Ashley Shiwarski with Utility Service Partners, Inc.
gave a presentation about the Service Line Warranty Program the company provides. Staff worked with Ms.
Shiwarski to obtain more information and move forward with a marketing agreement in order to let the
residents of Maricopa know about the program available to them. Staff also met with Global Water to discuss
the program so that they would have a better understanding of the warranty and what it covers in order to
better assist Global Water customers.

Approval of the marketing agreement and authoration to coordinate with Utility Service Partners on this
program.
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